Re: Dr Stiner

Joseph Umidi (joseumi@regent.edu) Thu 1/17/08 7:53 AM Brian Dinning (briandinning@hotmail.com)

Dear Brian,

This is an email confirming that Dr. Stiner contacted me at my office several times leaving messages for my secretary and then on my personal office phone. In that message he said negative things about Brian Dinning and was emotional. He said it was urgent that I talk to him and that he was a respected member of the medical profession who had information that I needed and that was urgent regarding Brian.

I considered this recorded message bothersome and bordering on intimidation...my secretary also reported that she thought the caller was agitated on the message he left for her.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joseph Umidi

```
On 1/8/08 1:50 PM, "Brian Dinning" <bri>oriandinning@hotmail.com> wrote:

> Dear Joseph and Bill:
> Can you send me an email confirming that:
> Dr. Stiner contacted you at your office and your home (if he did);
> That he said unflattering things about me;
> That he was a nuisance or irrational or whatever he was; and
> That I had relayed my concerns about him and his threats to you over the course of the year.
> I have a hearing on the 22nd and am gathering data.
> Thanks. Brian
> Get the power of Windows + Web with the new Windows Live.
```